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Welcome to our March Newsletter!

As we bid farewell to winter’s chill and embrace the budding promise 
of spring, we’re excited to bring you another edition filled with updates, 
insights, and exciting news from our community. March marks a time of 
renewal and growth, and we’re thrilled to share our latest developments 
with you. From upcoming events and noteworthy achievements to 
valuable resources and inspiring stories, this newsletter is your 
gateway to staying informed and engaged. Join us on this journey as 
we celebrate progress, connection, and the spirit of March.

— Stephen Adams, Associate Director, Asset Services

UPCOMING EVENTS
Earth Hour
We are pleased to announce that we will be participating 
in Earth Hour; a worldwide event and collective effort to 
address the important issue of climate change. Hundreds of 
millions around the world, including over 100 cities across 
Canada, will turn off their lights in a show of support to 
promote action on climate change. To participate in Earth 
Hour, we will be turning off the lights at our buildings 
in Toronto and the GTA, Ottawa, Montreal, Vancouver, 
Edmonton, and Calgary. Emergency lighting will remain on 
during this hour, and security systems and elevators will also 
remain in operation, to ensure an acceptable level of safety 
and convenience. We encourage you to join us in this global 
initiative and help by turning off all applicable office and task 
lighting before leaving for the day.

Should lighting be a necessity during this one-hour time 
frame, please contact Karen Cassidy via email:

Karen.Cassidy@cushwake.com

To learn more about Earth Hour or to sign up your 
organization, visit www.EarthHourCanada.org

MARCH 22, 2025, 8:30 PM - 9:30 PM

EARTH
HOUR
27 . 03 . 24

http://www.EarthHourCanada.org


24/7 Security Operations Center

(416)-360-0491 (416)-360-3751
General Inquiries: Emergency:
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CONSTRUCTION LOOK-AHEADKeeping You Informed
Metrolinx will keep the community, residents and businesses informed by providing project updates, seeking input 
and feedback, while addressing questions and concerns effectively and quickly.

Next CLC meeting: Our next meeting will be in early 2025, 
date to be announced. 

Connect with us:
• Julia Orsini, Community Engagement Advisor
• Ross Andersen, Senior Advisor, Community Engagement

Email: OntarioLine@metrolinx.com
Telephone 24/7 @ 416-202-5100

Follow us on social media:
Twitter / Facebook / Instagram: @OntarioLine

Scan here to sign up for the 
Ontario Line 
e-newsletter

Scan here to explore 
Ontario Line CLC 
documents


